Jose R. Salinas
Justice of the Peace, Pct. 4
8501 San Dario
Laredo, Tx. 78045
(956) 523-4840

June 17, 2022

Rafael Perez
Webb County Auditor

Dear Mr. Perez,

As the filing of civil cases continue to increase in my court so does the need to make
necessary adjustments to meet the demands of such growth.

My Civil Department has opened a service window for our public dealing with civil matters.
In addition to this new service station, a cash register has been set in place.
For that reason, an increase in our change fund is necessary.

| am respectfully requesting an additional $100 from the change fund account.

Please fill free to contact my office if additional information is required.
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